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RESIDENTIAL NOTIFICATION 

Temporary closure of City brush / dump site 

January 9, 2023

Effective immediately, the City’s brush collection / dump site will be closed to the public 
for open burning of accumulated brush and yard debris. 

Residents may notice a large amount of smoke originating from the area of the brush / 
dump site and are asked not to be alarmed.  The Marceline Fire Department and the 
Linn County E911 dispatch have been notified.  Another Residential Notification will be 
published when the work is completed, and the brush collection site is back open to the 
public. 

We apologize for the inconvenience. 


